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June 26, 2020 
 
 
As our academic year ends,  and we reflect on the year that was, we will have many memories that are 
far different than we would ever have expected. This year will be the year that we will look back at and 
remember all of the good things we did at school, how we embraced change and resiliency with grace 
and kindness along with fond memories of time spent at home with family, learning in new ways. We are 
a part of history! 
 
 
We appreciate and congratulate the work of our students and families during distance learning. These 
have been exceptional times, and all that was achieved could not have happened without the teamwork 
and support from you, our families. Take the time to celebrate your accomplishments. We wish you a 
safe and blessed summer! 
 
 

Lord, light the path and I will lead others 
 
 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 
 

 
 
Rob Coumont Lisa Alford 
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